
Tuesday 17th October, 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

RE: Year 5 History Theatre Performance, Tuesday 21st November

We are very pleased to welcome back the Hobgoblin Theatre
company for a lively performance of their production “A Viking
Tale” on the morning of Tuesday 21st November. This is part of
our history learning on the topic of Anglo Saxons and Vikings.

Following the performance, the group will host a theatre
workshop where the children will get the opportunity to learn
some performance skills.

We ask that a donation of £5 is made towards the cost of the trip, payable on Parent Pay by Tuesday
7th of November. Please note that this visit can only go ahead if we receive sufficient contributions.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Baird and Mr Macfie

Year 5 Class Teachers


